
...:

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515

JACKBROOKS
9[1' DISTRICT, TEXAS

September 19, 1989

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Just wanted to let you know how much I enjoyed seeing
you at the luncheon last week. You are certainly looking
well and it seems that life is agreeing with you.

Hope that we will have an opportunity to talk again soon
and in the meantime, if I can ever be of assistance, please
do not hesitate to let me know.

With warmest best wishes, I am

Sincerely- ..0*/

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
Chairman, National Archives and ~ 4-Historical Foundation
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 L-0*~ -
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